
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Seniors,  

  
In accordance with our policy, all seniors are afforded the privilege of driving to school. 

However parental consent is required for a senior to be permitted to drive a car, carry passengers, 
and/or ride as a passenger in another's car at any other time during the day (eg. Lunch…). NO 
STUDENT MAY DRIVE DURING THE SCHOOL DAY, EVEN DURING A FREE PERIOD, 
WITHOUT EXPLICIT ADMINISTRATIVE PERMISSION.  

  
In addition, any senior who is given parental permission to drive cannot drive passengers from 

our school without written permission from the parents of these students. 
  
Please indicate your consent by signing the form below and have this form handed in to the 

school office. No student will be given permission to drive or ride until his consent form has been 
returned. 

  
We cannot supervise the students during break at all times. Therefore any student found driving 

a car or riding in another student's car without written parental permission (i.e. the form provided 
below) will be risking suspension, which will be noted on his permanent record. Students who abuse 
this privilege by not arriving on time to school will have the privilege revoked. These measures are 
taken to ensure the safety and well-being of our students. We say to each student that “your future is 
bright at Ma’or” and we want to keep it that way. 

  
Sincerely,  
Rabbi Katzenstein 
Menahel/Principal 
____________________________________________________________________  

           Dear Ma’or Administrators:  
I hereby denote my consent for my SENIOR son____________________(full name) for 
the following: (Please circle your decision for EACH category)  
  
1. He MAY - MAY NOT carry passengers in his car during school time if he has the 

schools permission. 
  
2. He MAY - MAY NOT ride as a passenger in another’s car.  
  
PARENT’S CELL PHONE: _______________________ DATE: _______________ 
 
PARENT’S SIGNATURE: ___________________________________ 

 
	


